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Let My People Go

To Keep A Feast Unto Me!

 

The set contract of Yahweh with His creation includes set
times  for  feasting  with  Yahweh,  throughout  all  Eternity,
learning, teaching, and maintaining the Way to Peace on earth
and within the entire universe.

 

Start with the following Scriptures:

Genesis 1:26

Then Yahweh said: I will make man in My Image, according to My
Likeness; they will have Authority over the fish of the sea,
over the birds of the air, over the cattle, and over all the
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earth  and  over  every  creeping  thing  that  creeps  upon  the
earth.

Yahchanan 1:1-5, 12-13

1 In the beginning was the Plan of Yahweh, and the Plan was
with Yahweh, and the Plan was Yahweh’s.

2 The same Plan was in the beginning with Yahweh.

3 All things were done according to it, and without it nothing
was done, that was done.

4 In this Plan is Life, and that Life is the Light to mankind.

5 Now that Light shines in the darkness, but the darkness does
not take hold of it.

12 But as many as received Him, to those He gave Authority to
become the Sons of Yahweh to those who believe the Testimony
of Yahweh—

13 Who are begotten, not of blood nor of the will of the
flesh, nor of the will of man, but of Yahweh.

 

Sons and Daughters

 

I Corinthians 6:9-10

9 Do you not know that the unrighteous will not inherit the
Kingdom  of  Yahweh?  Do  not  deceive  yourselves.  Neither
fornicators,  nor  Godworshipers  (worshipers  of  Elohim),  nor
adulterers, nor men who commit sexual perversions with boys,
nor men who commit sexual perversions with other men,

10 Nor thieves, nor covetous, nor drunkards, nor revilers, nor
extortioners, will inherit the Kingdom of Yahweh.



II Corinthians 6:14-18

14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has Righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does Light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the Living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My People.

17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean, and I will receive you.

18 I will be a Father to you, and you will be My Sons and
Daughters, says Yahweh Almighty.

 

Isayah 66:22-23

22 For as the new heavens and the new earth which I will make
will remain before Me, says Yahweh: so will your seed and your
name remain.

23 And it will come to pass that from one New Moon to another,
and  from  one  Sabbath  to  another,  all  flesh  will  come  to
worship before Me, says Yahweh.

 

The Appointed Feast Days are called Sabbaths. They are a must
for  learning  and  practicing  Righteousness  and  Salvation
because on these set Sabbaths with Yahweh (Isayah 66:22-23),
we learn and we grow in knowledge and understanding.

 



Combine the following Scriptures:

Yahchanan 1:1-5, 12-13

1 In the beginning was the Plan of Yahweh, and the Plan was
with Yahweh, and the Plan was Yahweh’s.

2 The same Plan was in the beginning with Yahweh.

3 All things were done according to it, and without it nothing
was done, that was done.

4 In this Plan is Life, and that Life is the Light to mankind.

5 Now that Light shines in the darkness, but the darkness does
not take hold of it.

12 But as many as received Him, to those He gave Authority to
become the Sons of Yahweh to those who believe the Testimony
of Yahweh—

13 Who are begotten, not of blood nor of the will of the
flesh, nor of the will of man, but of Yahweh.

 

Verse 4: In this Plan is Life and that Life is the Light.

 

The Light is Yahweh’s Laws. They show you the way to Life.
They are Light to Life, to those who will repent of sin.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has



sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not ahab (love) his neighbor!

 

The Laws of Yahweh are Light.

Psalm 119:105

Your Law is a lamp to our feet, and a Light to our path.

Psalm 119:130

The  unfolding  of  Your  Laws  gives  light;  they  give
understanding  to  the  simple.

Psalm 119:165

Great peace have they who ahab (love) Your Law, and nothing
will offend them; cause to fall because of unbelief or sin.

Psalm 19:7

The Laws of Yahweh are Perfect, converting the whole person.
The Testimony of Yahweh is sure, making the simple ones wise.

Psalm 19:8

The Statutes of Yahweh are right, rejoicing the heart; mind.
The Commandments of Yahweh are pure, bringing understanding to
the eyes.

Psalm 19:11

Moreover by them are Your servants warned, and in keeping them
there is great reward.

Psalm 19:12-13



12 Who can understand his errors? Cleanse us of concealed and
hidden iniquities.

13 Also keep back Your servants from presumptuous sins, and do
not let them rule over us. Then we shall be upright, and we
shall be innocent of the great transgression.

 

The Great and Honorable High Priest and King, Yahshua Messiah,
said in:

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

There are 4,199 Godworshiping religions in this generation and
they all teach against practicing the Laws of Yahweh.

 

Read:

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.

 

Please notice the words “whole world”—4,199 religions, that’s
the whole world.

 

The Kingdom of Yahweh actually means The House of Yahweh. The
House of Yahweh is trained every Sabbath Day for a position in



the Kingdom of Priests—the Sons and Daughters of the Great
Yahweh Family.

 

Look at This,

Sons and Daughters

 

II Corinthians 6:14-18

14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has Righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does Light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the Living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My People.

17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean, and I will receive you.

18 I will be a Father to you, and you will be My Sons and
Daughters, says Yahweh Almighty.

I Corinthians 6:9-10

9 Do you not know that the unrighteous will not inherit the
Kingdom  of  Yahweh?  Do  not  deceive  yourselves.  Neither
fornicators,  nor  Godworshipers  (worshipers  of  Elohim),  nor
adulterers, nor men who commit sexual perversions with boys,
nor men who commit sexual perversions with other men,

10 Nor thieves, nor covetous, nor drunkards, nor revilers, nor



extortioners, will inherit the Kingdom of Yahweh.

Yahchanan 3:19-20

19 Now this is the condemnation: Light has come into the
world, but men ahab (love) darkness rather than Light, because
their deeds are evil.

20 For every one who practices evil hates the Light, and
neither  comes  to  the  Light  for  fear  his  deeds  would  be
exposed.

 

Evil is practiced in all 4,199 religions. None of them belongs
to Yahweh.

 

Read:

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not ahab (love) his neighbor!

 

Did you see to whom they belong?

 



I Yahchanan 3:7-8

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants
to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to
Righteousness?

 

Practice evil? Yes! Genesis 3:5, evil as the Gods.

Genesis 3:5

For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will
be  opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
Righteousness  and  evil.

 

Did you see that? Evil, as the Gods. The Gods are evil. Yahweh
is not evil. Yahweh lives by and teaches His Perfect Laws.
Yahweh is not a God and was never, in any of the original
Scriptures, shown to be a God. The translators were forced,
under the penalty of death, to replace the Creator’s Name with
Lord and/or God.

 

Read who is rewarded with blessings from Yahweh, the Heavenly
Father and Creator, now:

II Corinthians 6:14-18



14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has Righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does Light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the Living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My People.

17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean, and I will receive you.

18 I will be a Father to you, and you will be My Sons and
Daughters, says Yahweh Almighty.

 

The Savior said:

Yahchanan 7:7

The world cannot hate you; but it hates Me because of the
Testimony I bring against it: that its works are evil.

 

Evil? Yes! Evil, as the Gods they worship.

 

Genesis 3:5, evil as the Gods. There are 4,199 religions that
worship the Gods. There is only one House of Yahweh.

 

Yes, there is only one House of Yahweh, and it was prophesied
to be established in the Last Days. Notice carefully what you



read. It’s true. The Name has not been removed from The Book
of Yahweh.

Micahyah 4:1-3            

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

Verse 1: Last Days. The Last Days began with the start of the
increase in knowledge, the start of the nuclear bomb, and the
start of Yahweh’s Work with His Two Witnesses.

 

Read here what qualifies you for Yahweh’s Kingdom.

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates



into the City.

 

Becoming Sons and Daughters

Of the Greatest Being

In the Universe

Starts With Keeping

The Set Sabbaths of

Yahweh, the Creator

At the Place

Yahweh Chooses to

Place His Name

 

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

Where is that place?

Deuteronomy 12:5, 7

5 But you are to seek the Habitation of your Father; The House
of Yahweh—the place which Yahweh your Father shall choose out
of all your tribes to establish His Name—and there you must
go.

7 There, in front of Yahweh your Father, you and your families
shall eat, and you shall rejoice in all that you have put your
hand to do, because Yahweh your Father has blessed you.



 

Micahyah 4:1-3           

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

Look at This!

It All Starts With

The Sabbath

 

Isayah 58:13-14

13 If you turn away your foot from breaking the Sabbath: from
doing your pleasure; your own business, your own pleasure, on
My Holy Day, and call the Sabbath a delight; the Holy Day of
Yahweh honorable, and will honor Him by not doing your own
ways, nor finding your own pleasure, nor engaging in idle
conversation:

14 Then you will find your joy in Yahweh; and I will cause you



to ride on the high places of the earth, and feed you with the
heritage of Yaaqob your father—for the Mouth of Yahweh has
spoken it.

 

Have you ever been to a Feast of Yahweh?

 

The Sabbaths are shown to be Feasts. Yes! A feast of physical
food and Spiritual food—the knowledge of Yahweh at the same
place. The Seventh Day Sabbath is shown to be the very first
Feast of Yahweh. It’s not just a party, but a real Feast. See
this:

Leviticus 23:1-3

1 And Yahweh spoke to Mosheh, saying:

2 Speak to the children of Israyl, and say to them; Concerning
the Feasts of Yahweh, which you shall proclaim to be Sacred
Convocations; these are My Feasts:

3 Six days shall work be done, but the Seventh Day is a
Sabbath, a Sacred Convocation. You shall do none of your work
on it. It is the Sabbath of Yahweh in all your dwellings.

 

Verse 2: Notice, the Seventh Day Sabbath is listed as the
first Feast. After the Seventh Day Sabbath, Yahweh also shows
His yearly Feasts.

 

Yahweh also shows that Godworshipers will try to persuade you
to stop keeping the Sabbaths of Yahweh.

 



Read  this  first,  how  Yahshua  condemned  the  changing  of
Yahweh’s Laws; saying, they condemned themselves when they
added to, changed, or deleted from the Sacred Scriptures.

 

Notice the word “evil”.

Yahchanan Mark 7:7-9, 13

7 But in vain do they worship Me, teaching as doctrine the
commandments of men.

8 For laying aside the Laws of Yahweh, you hold the traditions
of men!

9 Then He said to them: How well you reject the Laws of
Yahweh, so that you may keep your own traditions!

13  Making  the  Laws  of  Yahweh  of  no  effect  through  your
traditions you have handed down! And many other similar things
you do.

Yahchanan Mark 7:21-23

21   For  from  within—out  of  the  heart  of  men,  from  his
mind—proceed evil thoughts, adulteries, fornications, murders,

22  Thefts, lust, wickedness, deceit, lasciviousness, an evil
eye, blasphemy, pride, and foolishness—

23 All these evil things come from within, and defile the man.

 

Did you see the word “evil”? Now, see evil, as the Gods.

 

Genesis 3:5 – evil as the Gods.

 



Yahshua said Yahweh’s written Words of His Prophets must be
practiced —every Word written.

Mattithyah 4:4

But He answered, and said; It is written: Man does not live by
bread alone, but by every Word that proceeds out of the mouth
of Yahweh.

 

They can’t be changed.

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

 

Those are the Savior’s Words.

 

Yahshua shows the 4,199 religions will deceive the many.

Mattithyah 24:11-12

11 Because many false religions will be aroused, and will
deceive the many.

12 And because iniquity will abound, the ahab (love) of the
many will grow cold.

I Yahchanan 3:7



Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

 

Now read:

I Yahchanan 3:4-10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

9 Whoever is begotten of Yahweh does not practice sin; for His
seed remains in him; and it is possible for him not to sin,
because he has been begotten of Yahweh.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not ahab (love) his neighbor!

 

There are 4,199 Godworshiping religions, all of which teach
war and deception.

 

Colossians 2:15-19



15  Having  stripped  away  the  evil  powers  which  had  been
authorized and permitted, He made a show of them openly for
us, triumphing over them in it.

16 Therefore, let no man condemn you for doing these things:
eating and drinking in the observance of a Feast Day, or of a
New Moon, or of the Sabbath Day;

17 Which are a shadow from things to come for the Body of
Messiah.

18 Let no man deprive you of your reward, actually doing it on
purpose,  but  as  though  in  humility  of  mind,  through  a
religious worship of Gods (Elohim)—intruding into things they
do not know nor understand, being puffed up by their own
carnal minds; carnal understanding;

19 And not holding firmly to the Head; from Whom all the body,
nourished and united as joints and ligaments, grows with the
increase from Yahweh.

 

Verse 18: Reward?

 

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

 

Also protection from sickness, such as the coronavirus, which



is  the  first  of  the  seven  last  plagues.  Yes,  there  is
protection  for  those  who  have  the  Mark  of  Yahweh.

Revelation 9:4

And it was commanded them that they should not hurt the grass
of the earth, neither any green thing, nor any tree—but only
those  men  who  do  not  have  the  Seal  of  Yahweh  in  their
foreheads.

 

There are 4,199 religions with the mark of the beast. They do
not practice the Laws of Yahweh. They belong to Satan.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not  of  Yahweh,  and  he  does  not  ahab  (ahab  (love))  his
neighbor!

Revelation 16:1-2

1 And I heard a great voice out of the House saying to the
seven malakim: Go your ways, and pour out the bowls of the
Judgment of Yahweh upon the earth!

2 And the first went, and poured out his bowl upon the earth;
and there came a noisome and grievous sore upon the men who
had the mark of the beast, and upon those who worshiped his



likeness.

 

If you have the mark of the beast, you will be sought out and
found by the coronavirus.

 

If you practice the Laws of Yahweh, you have the Mark of
Yahweh and the plagues will not come near you. That is a fact!

 

You  might  ask:  How  did  Yahweh’s  Prophets  know  that  this
generation would be the one with the worst plagues ever in
history?

 

Now read:

Psalm 91:1-10

1 He who dwells, at Abel, in the Secret Place of the Most High
will abide under the Shadow of the Almighty.

2 We say to Yahweh: You are our refuge and our fortress! You
are our Father in You we will trust!

3 Surely He will deliver you from the snare of the fowler, and
from the noisome; deadly, pestilence.

4 He will cover you with His feathers, and under His wings
will you trust. His Truth will be your shield and buckler.

5 You will not be afraid of the terror of night, nor of the
arrow that flies by day.

6 Nor of the pestilence that walks in darkness, nor of the
destruction that wastes at noonday.



7 A thousand will fall at your side, and ten thousand at your
right hand; but it will not come near you.

8 Only with your eyes you will look and you will see the
reward of the wicked;

9 Because you have made Yahweh your refuge. Because you have
made the Most High  your House; The House of Yahweh;

10 No evil will befall you, nor will any plague come near The
House of Yahweh at Abel.

 

Verse 9: Did you see the word plague?

 

Psalm 19:1-11

1 Heaven’s Messengers proclaim the Glory of Yahweh, and the
expanse of the sky declares the works of His Hands.

2 Day after day speech is uttered, and night after night
knowledge is shown.

3 There is no speech nor language, where their words are not
heard.

4 Their witness goes out through all the earth, and their
story to the end of the world. In them He has set up a house
for the Light;

5 He comes forth like a bridegroom from His c\Canopy, and He
rejoices like a champion to run a race.

6 His going forth is from the end of the heavens, and His
Feast Circuit; tekufah, to their ends, and no one is hidden
from His Judgment.

7 The Laws of Yahweh are Perfect, converting the whole person.



The Testimony of Yahweh is sure, making the simple ones wise.

8 The Statutes of Yahweh are right, rejoicing the heart; mind.
The Commandments of Yahweh are pure, bringing understanding to
the eyes.

9 The reverence of Yahweh is clean, enduring forever. The
Judgments of Yahweh are true and altogether Righteous.

10 They are more to be desired than gold, yes, than even much
fine gold. They are sweeter than honey and the honeycomb.

11 Moreover by them are Your servants warned, and in keeping
them there is great reward.

 

Verse 7: Notice the word converting.

 

Compare:

Acts 3:19

Repent therefore, and be converted, that your sins can be
blotted  out;  that  times  of  refreshing  can  come  from  the
Presence of Yahweh.

 

Remember, you must practice Righteousness.

 

Remember:

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.



7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

 

Satan and all of her deceived Godworshiping religions hate
Yahweh  and  they  hate  Righteousness,  because  Yahweh  shows
protection for those who practice keeping His Sabbaths in
these Last Days. They hate Yahweh’s set Sabbaths above all,
because  it  is  on  His  set  Sabbaths  that  you  gain  great
knowledge, learn to practice the two greatest Commandments,
and you find joy.

 

The Godworshipers hate the Sabbath because their deeds are
evil, Yahshua said.

Yahchanan 3:19-21

19 Now this is the condemnation: Light has come into the
world, but men ahab (love) darkness rather than Light, because
their deeds are evil.

20 For every one who practices evil hates the Light, and
neither  comes  to  the  Light  for  fear  his  deeds  would  be
exposed.

21 But he who practices Truth comes to the Light, so that it
may be plainly seen that his deeds have been done through
Yahweh.

 

Verses 19-20; evil as the Gods.

 



The last part of Genesis 3:5 shows ‘evil as the Gods’.

 

All 4,199 religions seek peace through war. The hatred is not
getting better. It has grown worse each year for over 6,000
years. Now, nuclear capability is at mankind’s disposal, just
as Yahweh’s Prophecies said it would be, and in the exact time
period that Yahweh showed.

 

Time is up. The End has started. It started with the seven
last plagues. It started with those who have the mark of the
beast; yes, the Godworshipers.

 

The Sabbaths Were Made

For Mankind, Said Yahshua Messiah

 

The Seventh Day Sabbath is the fourth of the Ten Commandments.

 

Read this, and see if you don’t agree that practicing these
Laws would create enduring friendships. Your actions would be
totally acceptable in the eyes of your neighbors, which is
what Yahweh said to Cain.

Genesis 4:7

If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

 

Cain went the way of Godworship, so did the whole world.



Yahdah 1:11

Woe to them! For they have gone in the way of Cain…

 

You would be acceptable for the Kingdom of Yahweh if you would
do as Yahweh told Cain in Genesis 4:7. This same condition is
taught in the last Book of your bible and in The Book of
Yahweh.

 

See this:

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

 

Verse 14: Blessed? Yes, blessed from The House of Yahweh, not
the house of the Gods or house of the Lord.

 

Read this:

Psalm 118:26

Blessed be He Who comes in the Name of Yahweh! We have blessed
You out of The House of Yahweh!

 



Wow! Oh, wow! The Savior said the same thing in Mattithyah
23:39.

Mattithyah 23:39

For I say to you: From this moment you will not see Me, until
you say: Blessed is He Who comes in the Name of Yahweh!

 

Did you get that lesson? This is speaking of Blessings and
from where they come. They come from The House of Yahweh.

 

Read that again:

Psalm 118:26

Blessed be He Who comes in the Name of Yahweh! We have blessed
You out of The House of Yahweh!

 

There are no Blessings from the world of 4,199 Godworshiping
religions, unless you call plagues blessings.

 

The plagues come from disease epidemics, fighting and war—very
shortly, now, nuclear war.

 

The Savior said the worst would be in this generation.

Mattithyah 24:3

Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the Ages?



 

Notice, when—The End.

 

Mattithyah 24:7

For nation will rise against nation, and religion against
religion, and there will be famines, and pestilences; disease
epidemics, and earthquakes; environmental disasters, in place
after place:

 

Those  events  have  led  to  the  plagues—the  seven  last
plagues—all of which have been led by 4,199 false religions
that are not of Yahweh, not of Righteousness, but rather,
they’re  evil-as-the-Gods  (Genesis  3:5)  religions  that  are
leading all nations into war.

Mattithyah 24:11-12

11 Because many false religions will be aroused, and will
deceive the many.

12 And because iniquity will abound, the ahab (love) of the
many will grow cold.

 

Verse 12: Notice iniquity. Iniquity means sin.

 

Sin is the breaking of Yahweh’s Laws.

I Yahchanan 3:4

Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.



 

Nation  against  nation,  religion  against  religion  equals
plagues—seven last plagues. There is nothing Righteous coming
from the 4,199 Godworshiping religions, as I write.

 

What are they leading you into?

Mattithyah 24:21-22

21 For then will be Great Tribulation, such as has not come to
pass since the beginning of the world to this time—no, nor
ever will be.

22 And unless those days were shortened, there would no flesh
be  saved;  but  for  the  Elect’s  sake,  those  days  will  be
shortened.

 

And nuclear…

Mattithyah 24:29, 33-34

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.

34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

 

Now come the seven last plagues.

 



 

What Is the Cause

For the Seven Last Plagues?

Read It and Believe It

 

Read first:

Mattithyah 4:4

But He answered, and said; It is written: Man does not live by
bread alone, but by every Word that proceeds out of the mouth
of Yahweh.

 

Now the cause:

Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very Eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants
scattered abroad;

2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as
with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass as Yahweh’s Judgment pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the



Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse (plagues) has devoured the earth,
and  they  who  dwell  therein  are  desolate;  therefore,  the
inhabitants of the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

This Prophecy started with the first of seven plagues shown in
Revelation 16 and Revelation 9.

 

This generation, of the nuclear bomb that will darken the sun,
is at the end.

Mattithyah 24:11-12

11 Because many false religions will be aroused, and will
deceive the many.

12 And because iniquity will abound, the ahab (love) of the
many will grow cold.

 

There  is  your  cause.  Many  false  religions,  deceiving  all
nations into practice breaking Yahweh’s Laws, and teaching
them  to  practice  evil,  as  the  Gods,  not  Righteousness  as
Yahweh and the Savior Yahshua.

 

Read again the cause:

Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very Eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants
scattered abroad;

2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as



with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass as Yahweh’s Judgment pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse (plagues) has devoured the earth,
and  they  who  dwell  therein  are  desolate;  therefore,  the
inhabitants of the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

There again is your cause—4,199 evil-as-the-Gods religions.

 

Because of this, the plagues will burn the whole earth.

 

Isayah 24:6

Because of this, the curse (plagues) has devoured the earth,
and  they  who  dwell  therein  are  desolate;  therefore,  the
inhabitants of the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

Burned? Yes!

 

Read this:



Revelation 18:1-5, 8, 10, 17, 19

1 And after these things I saw one Messenger, who was sent
from Yahweh. He had great Authority; and the nations were
taught Righteousness by him.

2 And he cried mightily with a strong voice, saying: Babylon
the great is fallen, is fallen, and is become the habitation
of demons, and the hold of every foul spirit, and a place
where its priests reject knowledge and they teach everyone to
be unclean; to hate and get away from keeping the Laws.

3 For all nations have drunk of the wine of the wrath of her
fornication,  and  the  kings  of  the  earth  have  committed
fornication with her, and the merchants of the earth have
grown rich through the abundance of her delicacies.

4 And I heard another voice from heaven, saying: Come out of
her, My People, so that you do not partake in her sins, and so
that you do not receive of her plagues,

5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

8  Therefore,  her  plagues  will  come  in  one  day—death,  and
mourning, and famine; and she will be utterly burned with
fire; for strong is Father Yahweh Who judges her.

10 Standing afar off for the fear of her torment, saying: Woe!
Woe! That great city Babylon, that mighty city! For in one
hour your judgment has come!

17 For in one hour such great riches came to nothing! And
every sea captain, and all the company in ships, the sailors,
and all who earn their living from the sea, stood afar off,

19 And they cast dust on their heads, and cried, weeping and
wailing, saying: Woe! Woe, that great city, in which all who
had ships in the sea were made rich through her wealth! For in
one hour she is made desolate.



 

With the way the nations are moving, travel is looking very
iffy. The set Feast of Tabernacles is scheduled for 10/3/2020
through 10/10/2020. We are sure about this date. We have moon
watches around the globe.

 

Considering the confusion among the nations and religions, you
should start thinking of the governments closing the borders
and, if possible, make prior arrangements to get to The House
of Yahweh early, if you hear of such closings.

 

It would be a blessing to you to be here with Yahweh this
coming Feast.

 

The House of Yahweh in the Last Days:

Micahyah 4:1-3            

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war



anymore.

 

The House of Yahweh stands ready to help. Call, write or email
us for guidance, or just come.

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

True Ahab (Love),

 

Yisrayl Hawkins

YahwehsBranch.com

 


